
 

 

Apache Junction Police Department 

Memorandum 

 

Date: July 3, 2024 

To: Mayor Chip Wilson and the City Council  

From: Chief Michael Pooley 

Subject: School Resource Officer- Imagine Prep Superstition 

The City of Apache Junction Police Department is requesting approval for a 

School Resource Officer to serve at Imagine Prep Superstition.  

The Arizona Department of Education has approved funding to support this 

officer at the cost of $139,671.79, which will support the officer's salaries and 

benefits.  

This will provide an additional officer at Imagine Prep Superstition, making a 

total of six SRO in the city. 

 

 


